
Summer Session Frequently Asked Questions 

1. Will non-registered students retain bus passes for the summer? 
Yes, your UO ID card is all that is required to ride the bus. 
 

2. Will non-registered students have access to the Rec Center during the summer? 
Yes, you can purchase an “off-term pass’ for $45. See 
http://uorec.uoregon.edu/rec_facility/rec_services.html#rates_summary 
 

3. Will non-registered students have access to the library? 
Yes, the library and its services are open to the public.  
 

4. Will non-registered students have access to the University Health Center? 
Yes, it will cost $116.50 for the term. UO Health Center can be contacted at 346-2770. More 
information can be found at:  http://healthcenter.uoregon.edu/Home.aspx 
 

5. Will non-registered students have access to Moss Child Care Center? 
Yes, the child care centers on campus are open to both students and non-students. Non-registered 
students will be charged the non-student rate. For more info: moss.uoregon.edu 
 

6. You may have received an email recently regarding summer health insurance. Please read it 
carefully.   Contact the GTFF to sign up or to answer questions at benefits@gtff.net or (541)344-
0832. 
 

If you have further questions regarding fees and services please refer to Student Billing: 346-3170. 
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